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Mount Dora Youth Programs Temporarily Cancelled 

Mount Dora, Fla. (March 13, 2020) – Out of abundance of caution, the City of Mount Dora is 
cancelling its Spring Break Camp and Before and After Care programs until at least March 30. 
The decision comes as a result of new direction from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention. 

The Florida Department of Education announced on Friday afternoon that school facilities are to 
be closed and extracurricular activities suspended until March 30. The City’s Spring Break Camp 
and Before and After Care programs operate out of the facility at Round Lake Charter School, 
and therefore will be cancelled as the school remains closed. 

Families whose children were registered for these programs will receive a credit to their online 
registration account. The City will continue to keep families informed as updates become 
available. 

Spring Break Camp was scheduled to take place the week of March 16-20. Before and After 
Care was scheduled to take place the week of March 23-27. Recreation programs in basketball 
and soccer and Library story times have also been postponed through March. 

The City urges parents to monitor the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website 
(cdc.gov) and to follow their guidelines for staying healthy and limiting social interactions. 
Residents may also check the Florida Department of Health website (floridahealth.gov) or call 
the Department at 866-779-6121 for guidance specific to the state.  

 

The health and wellness of children and families is a priority for the City. The City thanks the 
citizens for their patience during this time.  

https://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.floridahealth.gov/
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For more information, parents may contact Youth and Family Supervisor Megan Mathews at 
352-630-9051 or mathewsm@cityofmountdora.com. Media inquiries should be directed to 
Public Information Officer Lisa McDonald at 352-459-3065 or 
mcdonaldl@cityofmountdora.com.  
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